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Hasbrouck Heights Little League
is a 100% volunteer organization with its guiding principle
to teach boys and girls the wonderful games of baseball
and softball. In an effort to keep everyone up to date on
what is happening, the HHLL Board will be sending out
multiple newsletters throughout the season. We are going
to start our drafts during the final week of February.
Practices for the older players will begin during the
second week of March. If you have a younger child,
practice will be in late March. We have secured both
Lincoln and Euclid School gyms for most nights from 6:30
to 9:15 from March 8th till April 11th. We will also have
the HS/MS gyms several nights during the week starting
on March 8th. This will guarantee that all teams will have
multiple practices before the year begins. We are looking
forward for another successful Baseball Season.

HHLL Executive Board

Normal Registration will end 
February 22nd.  Drafts will 
begin on February 25th. If 
you register after February 
22nd, there will be a late fee 
of $35.  No one will be able 
to register after March 29th.  
Please go to our website to 
register, 
https://tshq.bluesombrero.c
om/hasbrouckheightsll

Click on Logon or register in 
the top right corner to sign 
up.

We need managers and 
coaches.  Make sure to 
volunteer when you register 
on the website.  If you are 
interested please reach out 
to us right away.

Make sure to come to our 
General Meeting on January 
30th at 8:00 pm at the VFW 
to discuss next season.

HASBROUCK HEIGHTS LITTLE LEAGUE
P.O. Box 343
Oldfield Ave Sports Complex
Hasbrouck Heights, NJ 07604

Facebook:
https://www.facebook.com/HasbrouckHeightsLL
Twitter: 
https://twitter.com/HeightsLL

Email Us:
hhllboard@hhlittleleague.com
Website:
http://hhlittleleague.com

Make sure to volunteer for many of the available positions when you register

New USA Bat Rule (effective 1/1/2018)

Upcoming Calendar

Only USA Baseball approved 
bats allowed in 2018.           
(USA Baseball logo must be on bat)

Visit HHLL website for additional information/videos. 

• January 30th – General Meeting at VFW at 8:00 p.m.

• February TBA – Field Clean Up

• February 25th to March 3rd – Drafts

• March 8th 2018 – Practices will begin at MS/HS, Euclid 
and Lincoln School Gyms for older players

• April TBA – Opening Day 

• April TBA – Team Pictures

• April TBA– Pancake Breakfast

Hasbrouck Heights Little League is not affiliated with the HH Board of Education or Recreation Department
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